
Migna Sri is an IT Centre student. Our IT
teacher, Prithviraj, sent us a few words she

had to say about her experience:

‘Before I joined the IT Centre, I had seen the
computer only on TV. If I hadn’t attended

the class, I wouldn’t have even seen what a
computer looks like. I joined a computer

class and developed basic computer skills.
This is not possible without Laia Foundation

and Indian Futures. Thank you so much’.

Migna Sri’s Story
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Indian Futures will be hosting an event to welcome neighbours of our
new office space at Robert Lodge and explain who Indian Futures are.
On 6th April, residents are invited to join us for a table-top sale, where

we will be selling second-hand clothes and books and speaking about the
work we do. We are very excited about our new office and can’t wait to

meet the local residents over a cup of tea!

‘This is a gift for students
like me.’

Robert Lodge Welcoming Event



Indian Futures will be holding an
event at Manor Road Gym on 20th

April 2:30-5pm, all about love!
Alanna will be reading her poetry,

along with others sharing their
spoken word. We will also have

music played by local musicians and
singers.  

Inspired by Love

We are very excited to have Poppy
back with her SareeNaSorry

funshop. Poppy invites attendees to
join her in sharing the love of

draping a saree as an art form with
people who may not have the

opportunity to, and in a way that is
respectful, increasing knowledge of

the social context behind it. 

Our video editor Gus will also be screening a very special recording
to our Manor Road supporters which shows the brilliant work they
have done to support Indian Futures and how grateful we are for

their contributions and commitment!


